
 

Friday 19th June 2020 

Happy Friday Everybody, 

Today I would like you to ask your grown-up to 

use their timer on their phone to help you do 

some speed spelling! 

Set the timer for 2 minutes and your grown-up needs to see how 

many words you can write in your book in that time.Use your phonics 

fingers to help you sound out the words you want to spell.Use some 

of the words from your reading hunt earlier in the week. Your 

grown-up could help you by blending the word for you if you got 

stuck e.g split cat into c-a-t. 

 

Now go to https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/early-years/ 

and choose Summer Term Week 8,Day 5 activity.Today you will be 

thinking about doubling. 

Please can you sing our number song to help you remember your 

numbers from 1-20. 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=D0Ajq682yrA 

 

As it is Friday, I thought I had better send you this today as it’s 

called Can’t shake the Feeling and I can’t shake the Friday Feeling! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ojblhvzvjsk&app=desktop 

 

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you next week. 

Mrs Allen, Mrs Beaulah and Mrs Parry 
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